China Sanitary and Phytosanitary (SPS) Notification -- Request for Comment

On 22 Aug 2011 at 20:52, Chin, Teung F. (APHIS) wrote:

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Teung F. Chin, Ph.D.

Biologist

Office of Pest Management Policy
Agricultural Research Service

United States Department of Agriculture

LOCATED AT:

1400 Independence Avenue, S.W.

Room 3871 - South Bldg. Mail Stop 0314
Washington DC, 20250-0315

cell (202) 222-8619
http://www.ars.usda.gov/opmp

From: Reid, Katrina (FAS)
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 2:46 PM
Subject: China SPS Notification: Please Email Me Your Comments By This Wednesday

All,

Attached is China SPS [Sanitary and Phytosanitary] notification, G/SPS/N/CHN/376, and related document.
Please let me know if you have any comments on it by this Wednesday.

Katrina Reid

International Trade Specialist
USDA/FAS/OASA

Tel: 202-720-0639



